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Dear Parent Council Members, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of the entire athletic department at Beaumont 

Composite High School, I am writing to express our deepest gratitude for the generous decision 

to donate the earnings from the upcoming 50/50 sales. 

 

Your commitment to supporting our school's athletic programs has not gone unnoticed, and we 

are sincerely thankful for the incredible contribution. This donation will have a meaningful impact 

on our ability to provide quality equipment, uniforms, and experiences for our student-athletes. 

 

The success of the 50/50 sales is a testament to the dedication and hard work of the Parent Council. 

Your efforts in organizing and executing such events are instrumental in fostering a sense of 

community and ensuring the continued success of our school's extracurricular activities. 

 

With your support, we can continue to enhance the athletic experience for our students, promoting 

teamwork, discipline, and a healthy, active lifestyle. Your generosity is not only an investment in 

our current athletes but also in the future success of our school's sports programs. 

 

Once again, thank you for your commitment to the well-being and development of our students. 

We are truly grateful for your ongoing support, and we look forward to the positive impact this 

donation will have on the athletic department. 

 

If there are any upcoming events or activities where we can showcase the direct impact of your 

donation, please let us know. We would love to keep you informed about the progress and 

achievements of our student-athletes. 

 

Thank you for being champions for our school and for making a difference in the lives of our 

students. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Cherilyn Vreim 

Athletic Director 

 

 


